
 

 

 
 

 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF  

THE CITY OF SAMMAMISH CITY COUNCIL  
Renewal of Interim Development Regulations in the Sammamish Municipal Code 

Public Hearing Date: March 14, 2019 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sammamish City Council will hold a Public Hearing to 
consider an emergency Ordinance to renew Interim Development Regulations in the 
Sammamish Municipal Code (SMC) for a period of six months. 
 
SUMMARY OF AMENDMENTS: The City Council is considering the renewal of Interim 
Development Regulations in the SMC related to building, zoning and subdivision regulations, 
specifically Chapters 16.15, 21A.15, 21A.25, 21A.30, 21A.35, and 21A.40 SMC as authorized 
by the Growth Management Act. 
 
HEARING SCHEDULE: Public testimony will be taken by the City Council on March 14, 2019 at 
a Public Hearing. This Public Hearing will be part of a special public meeting, which will start at 
6:30 PM at the City of Sammamish City Hall, located at 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish. 
 
DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY:  A copy of the Interim Development Regulations proposed for 
renewal is available and may be obtained by contacting the City of Sammamish as detailed 
below.   
 
CITY CONTACT AND PUBLIC COMMENTS SUBMITTED TO:   
David Pyle, Deputy Director 
Department of Community Development 
City of Sammamish 
801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA 
Phone: (425) 295-0521 
Email: dpyle@sammamish.us   
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Melonie Anderson 
City Clerk 
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